
PAKINGTON NORTH PRECINCT 
COMMUNIT Y PANEL EOI
We are calling upon community and stakeholders 
to join our Community Panel that will focus on 
the future of Pakington North Precinct. The 
Community Panel will work together to prepare 
recommendations and directions for the new 
Urban Design Framework.

An Expression of Interest (EOI) process to select up to 60 
participants for the community panel is now open. The 
recruitment of the community panel will be completed 
independently by Capire Consulting Group.  

We are looking for participants from different 
backgrounds as we want to hear from a diverse range 
of voices. This includes residents, business owners and 
visitors of all ages and genders, from different locations, 
housing backgrounds and family compositions.

The community panel will come together over six in-
person sessions in early 2024.

Register your interest 

•	 Scan the QR code 
or visit yoursay.
geelongaustralia.com.au/
pakonorthcommunitypanel to 
complete an EOI.

•	 Submit your EOI by 11.59pm, 
Wednesday 6 December.


